
CITY OF HUNTERS CREEK VILLAGE, TEXAS 
MINUTES OF A SPECIAL CALLED 

CITY COUNCIL AND PLANNING & ZONING JOINT MEETING 
November 28, 2017 

 
The City Council and Planning and Zoning Commission of the City of Hunters Creek 
Village, Texas held a special called meeting on Tuesday, November 28, 2017, at 6:00 
p.m. at City Hall, #1 Hunters Creek Place, Hunters Creek Village, Texas. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:03 p.m. by Mayor Jim Pappas. In attendance were 
Councilmen Stuart Marks, Fidel Sapien, Ken Spalding, Chip Cowell, Jay Carlton; 
Commissioners John Abercrombie, Charles Martin, Brent Fredricks and David Childers. 
Also in attendance were: Tom Fullen, City Administrator; John Hightower, City Attorney; 
Crystal Dozier, City Secretary; and James Stewart, City Building Official. 
 
WORKSHOP.  A joint workshop was held to discuss the following items relating to the 
preparation of an amendment to the Zoning Chapter to review, discuss, hear 
recommendations and provide direction to the Planning and Zoning Commission 
regarding proposed amendments to the zoning regulations governing the height and 
locations of Accessory Structures; and b) refer a modified set of proposed amendments 
to the Commission for recommendation. 
There was discussion but no formal action was taken.   
ADJOURN OPEN MEETING 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:55 p.m. 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
 

Crystal R. Dozier, TRMC  
City Secretary 

 


